
 

Addendum 1 

Request for Quotation 

RFQMA24 – 5082  
Nahani Way Public School - Window Replacement 

 
TO: ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
 
 
This Addendum 1 has been issued for the above-mentioned RFQ.  
 
Please note that the closing date has been extended to October 2, 2024, at 3 p.m. 
Toronto time. 
 
All other terms and conditions shall remain the same. 
 
Regards, 
 
John Marinescu, Commodity Specialist 
Peel District School Board 
Tel. (905) 890.1010 x 2123 
Fax. (905) 890-0660 
E-mail: john.marinescu@peelsb.com 
 
 

mailto:john.marinescu@peelsb.com

